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The TESOL Executive Board mvites applications and nominations for the editorship of
a new TESOL publication—The TESOL Teacher—a refereed journal with a focus on
classroom methods and techniques, teacher-student interaction, and classroom-oriented
research, as well as reviews of textbooks and other publications of special interest to
classroom teachers.

The new editor will be appointed by April 1, 1990 and will take up duties by October
1, 1990. The 1nitial appointment will be for three years, with a maximum term of five
years. The position carries an annual honorarium of $4,000.

The Search Committee solicits applications from those who (a) have solid and varied
experience in the field of TESOL, (b) have an established record of editorial work, (c) are
committed to supporting classroom teachers around the world in sharing their professional
ideas and concerns, and (d) have some potential for institutional support.

Applications, consisting of a CV, a letter of application, and the names and telephone
numbers of two people able to comment on the applicant’s editorial work, should be sent
to the Chair of the Search Committee: Dr. Barbara J. Agor, 442 Lake Road, Webster,
New York 14580 USA (Telephone 716-266-0007). Applications should be postmarked
no later than February 1, 1990. For additional information, contact the Chair of the
Search Committee.





